
The 396 MW Rye Park Wind Farm project is bringing investment and jobs to the region. We would like to thank the Rye Park community for your continued 
support and patience as we work towards operations in mid 2024.   
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For any questions or feedback, please get in touch by calling: 1800 WE TILT (938 458)

Email: ryeparkwindfarm@tiltrenewables.com |    Web: www.ryeparkwf.com.au
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Sign up for updates by subscribing to the newsletter and construction updates via SMS

Use the QR code provided to sign up or contact us on 1800 WE TILT and we’ll do it for you.

Wind Turbine Progress

Welcome back to 2024!  Our construction team are making good progress with 
the new year and now have 54 turbines installed, with a total of 62 towers up. 
That means we only have four more towers to build before we can erect the last 
14 turbines. 

Commissioning

The commissioning process is progressing well with hold point testing 
underway for 36 turbines.  Throughout the commissioning we are working with 
AEMO to gradually step up generation and are testing to make sure everything 
is working as planned before moving to the next step.

OSOM deliveries

Vestas are working towards finalising the last OSOM deliveries. We now have 
over than 90% of all turbine components on site and expect to be able to 
complete these soon. We appreciate your patience with these delays and will let 
you know as soon as we officially complete the last delivery.

If you have any questions or concerns about the Project, please contact:

Tilt Renewables Site HSEC Manager Andrew Galland 0447 076 886

Zenviron Site Manager Bruce Cunningham 0409 656 159

Vestas Site Manager Jason Penny 0436 930 270 
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